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Appendix 2A – Correction 
30 March 2023  

 

 

Whitebark Energy Limited (ASX:WBE or the “Company”), advises that the Appendix 2A lodged with ASX on 28 
March 2023 contained an error.  

Under 2.4 of the Appendix 2A, the Company advises that it has arrangements in place with the holder that 
ensures the securities cannot be on-sold within 12-months and withdraws the cleansing notice lodged on 28 
March 2023.  

The correct Appendix 2A has been re-lodged subsequent to this release.  

This ASX announcement was approved for release by the Board of Whitebark Energy Limited. 

 

For further information: 
Ms. Kaitlin Smith       
Company Secretary  
Whitebark Energy 

Ph: +61 8 6555 6000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


